
To: All Employees and Parents

From: John Smith, Educational Facilities Manager

Re: Annual Asbestos Management Plan

Date: September 2024

Pursuant to the United States Environmental Agency’s ​Asbestos-Containing Materials in Schools (40CFR
763, Subpart E), in 1989 the Lacey Township School District Board of Education instituted a district wide
Asbestos Management Plan to address Asbestos-Containing Building Materials identified in each of its
facilities. Since then, the Board of Education has conducted semi-annual operations surveillance, as well as
tri-annual re-inspections. These operations surveillance and re-inspection reports are incorporated into the
Asbestos Management Plan. A copy of the plan is available in the school’s main office, as well as the Board
of Education office located at 200 Western Boulevard, Lanoka Harbor, New Jersey.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 609-971-2000 ext. 1050, or jsmith@laceyschools.org

Thank you


